
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Invitation to join a music centre ensemble  

  

Congratulations! ______________________________  is now ready to join 

Community Band! 

Joining an ensemble is so much fun! We will provide your child with access to a wide 

selection of music, a safe space to make new friends playing alongside other budding 

musicians and most importantly the opportunity to perform! Playing in an ensemble is 

a highly valuable experience for musicians to further develop their skills on their 

instrument. There will be exciting termly concerts showcasing their progression 

throughout the academic year which you will be more than welcome to attend!  

Community Band meet weekly during term time.  

When: Wednesdays, 5.00 – 6.00 

Where: Wednesbury Library WS10 9BZ or Thimblemill Library B67 5RJ 

  

Your child will need to bring their instrument with them to their FREE weekly rehearsals. Music will be 

distributed by our tutors which your child can then take home to practice and return to rehearsals each week. 

For your child to participate you will need to:  

1) complete a registration form   

 

Please contact the Music & Arts Service on 0121 296 2997 or music.arts@sips.co.uk to discuss any further 

queries. 

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Robert Hayward  
Deputy Music and Arts Manager   

SIPS  Education   Limited   
Guardian House,   
West Bromwich,   
B70 8GS   
  
  

  

  
  

  

  

  

  


